
I strongly urge you to support this bill. I have been a full time year around motorcycle commuter in Oregon for 12 years now, and 
have done a lot of research on the subject of lane sharing. It improves the safety of the motorcyclist doing it and reduces traffic 
congestion as well! Its a win/win for both motorcyclists and car drivers! 


